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Dear NAME, 


You may have heard that FEMA is now offering COVID-19 Funeral Assistance to families who incurred funeral expenses for a COVID-19 related death after January 20, 2020. If you think you may be eligible to apply for a reimbursement from FEMA or if you would like more information on this program, we are here to help. 

FEMA will begin accepting applications as of April 12th; however, they require documentation to process your application. Contact us to learn more about:

· The application process and what expenses are eligible for reimbursement
· The necessary expense documentation
· Resources and additional information

The assistance available is limited to a maximum financial amount of $9,000 per funeral and a maximum of $35,500 per application for those who unfortunately may require reimbursements for multiple deaths in the family.

In addition, if you were unable to have a full service because of COVID restrictions at the time of your loved one’s death, you can plan that service now and still request reimbursement. Simply wait to submit your application until all expenses have been accounted for.

To learn more about FEMA’s COVID-19 Funeral Assistance program and application process, you can either contact FEMA directly at 844-684-6333 (TTY: 800-462-7585), call ABC Funeral Home at NUMBER, or go to www.fema.gov/disasters/coronavirus/economic/funeral-assistance.  

Please feel free to reach out to us with your questions or requests for documentation if you believe you may have incurred eligible expenses for a COVID-related death.

Sincerely, 

NAME
Title 
ABC Funeral Home
